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Gainesville High School welcomes Class of 1965 

 
 
 

 
 

Pictured: Members of Class of 1965 and School Board member Sammy Smith (far right) 

 
On Saturday, October 3, 2015, Boone Strickland, Fletcher Miller, Mary Chapman, 
Patricia Garnsey Ridgeway, Frances Allison Smith, and Kathy Moore toured their 
Alma Mater as part of the activities scheduled for the GHS Class of 1965 50th Class 
Reunion.  GHS Principal Tom Smith and the GHS Administration were proud to 
welcome the class members as they celebrated their milestone event. 

 


